A Message From Your Fire Chief, Mike Suhy

CHARLGE
into Fire Safety

Lithium-lon Batteries
in Your Home E

The Cuyahoga Heights Fire Department will be delivering Fire
Prevention literature and batteries for your smoke alarms on 3
consecutive Sundays during the month of October. During our visit

we will be available to assist you in replacing your batteries or
answering any fire prevention questions you may have. If you are not
| at home on your scheduled Sunday we will leave the bag at your door. '
If you need assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us and we will
be happy to schedule a return visit to your home.
Non-emergency number 216-641-6799 '

' Sunday, Sunday, Sunday,
October 5th October 12th October 19th
East 71° Street Willowbrook Drive East/49% Street

' Bletch & Marcelline Court Grant Avenue

East 7224 Place
Dressler Court



PANGAKE
BREAKFAST

& AT THE FIRE STATION &

When: Sunday October 26, 2025
Time: 8am-12pm

Where: 5480 Grant Avenue

e Tour the Fire Station M

e Meet our Firefighters G@Q

e Enjoy breakfast

*Residents only





